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5 OLYMPIA LEISURE CENTRE - REFURBISHMENT OF WATER SLIDES (AN241-2009) 
 
Following a detailed inspection, a number of works were identified as part of a general refurbishment 
of the water slides at the Olympia.  A quote was received from a specialist contractor Universal Glass 
Fibre Products Limited, Dundee for £14,000.  The works entail the resealing of the joints and re-gelling 
of the slide paths and this will ensure the lifespan of the water slides is extended up until the projected 
closure of the Olympia. 
 
The works will take place during the annual maintenance closure of the Olympia and will ensure that 
there is no disruption to customers. 
 
It is recommended that the quotation is accepted.  There is allowance for the work within the Leisure 
and Communities Capital Budget 2009/2010. 
 


